
 

 

 

General Alert: 

The Government of Ontario has announced that TDSB schools will remain closed to students and staff until at least 

Wednesday, February 10, 2021. During this extended closure, remote learning will continue. 

House Keeping: 

1. Regular attendance, Students send your teacher an email and copy Ms.Owens at Sepriann.Owens@tdsb.on.ca 
if you are away. 

2.  If you are experiencing account and password issues, please COMPLETE THIS FORM. Once the information 
has been verified, login and password information for your child will be emailed to you. 

3. Use the Web Chat click here to connect with an agent to assist with: 

▪ Account & Password Related Issues 

▪ TDSB Device Support 

▪ Digital Learning Tools (Google Classroom/Brightspace) Technical Issues 

Contact Us 

▪ Live Webchat: Open Monday to Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. (link below)  

▪ Submit this form 

▪ TDSB Parent Phone Support Line: 416-396-9100: Open Monday to Friday, 8:30a.m. to 4:30p.m. 

 

 

Upcoming Events:  

Elementary PA Day  January 15, 2021 

Report Cards go home – February 9, 2021 

Parent/Teacher Conference/ P.A. Day for Students - February 12, 2021 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfR2zwh5nhGxdzc8rQky_Cxai8UNMilklsY4XbZYYonrbPrvw/viewform?gxids=7628
https://csdwebchat.tdsb.on.ca/StudentWebChat/servlet/AppMain?__lFILE=ChatForm.jsp
https://bit.ly/svl-it-form


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


